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 Year 1 Exotic Zoo  

On Monday 5th June, Year 1 will be going to the Exotic Zoo on their school visit. This is a wonderful 
opportunity and will enhance their learning about the world around them.  

To secure your child a place on the visit, please can you complete this letter and hand it in to school office 
and make deposit payment of £5 online by using our ‘School Money’ system and going to eduspot.co.uk and 
using your parent login to make payment. Please note we will not accept any cash payments at the school 
office, should you wish to pay by cash you will need to collect a barcode from school office and make 
payment at any ‘Paypoint’ however, this must be done by the deadline of Friday 26th May.  

The cost of the visit takes into account the admission fee and workshop, in addition to the cost of the 
coach. Thankfully, we have been able to offset these payments so we are only asking for £14.00 for each 
child. We would ask that the voluntary contribution of £14.00 be paid no later than Friday 26th May.  

If sufficient funds/donations are not received, then there is a possibility the visit will be cancelled. 
Please fill in the permission slip below to give your consent to your child taking part in this visit. The 
children will need to wear their school uniform, a waterproof coat and wear sensible footwear. We will be 
setting off at 9.30am and arriving back at approximately 3.30pm. 

As this is a day visit, all children will need a packed lunch – if your child has school dinners or is entitled to 
free school meals, then school can provide them with a packed lunch. If your child normally has 
sandwiches, then they will need to bring a packed lunch as normal from home please. Please indicate this 
on the slip below. All children will need to provide their own drink in a plastic container- no fizzy drinks, 
glass bottles or flasks please. 

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact your Year 1 teacher. 

Kind regards, 

Miss Billingsley and Mr Keelings 


